City of Paterson

“Notice of Intent to Award Contract under 
a National Cooperative Purchasing Agreement”
Notice of Intent to Award Contract under a National Purchasing Agreement and US Communities for IT Services and Solutions.
The City of Paterson intends to participate in the US Communities and National PA contract to purchase, Delivery and Installation of Fiber Optic Connection; Contract No. 2018011-02 for the City of Paterson IT Division.
Information regarding the contract may be found in: www.omniapartners.com/publicsector and for further information, please contact the City of Paterson, Harry Cevallos, Qualified Purchasing  Agent at Tel: 973-321-1340 fax: 973-321-1341 during the regular hours of 8:30 AM to 4:30 PM or by email: hcevalos@patersonnj.gov
The City of Paterson joined the National Purchasing Agreement and US Communities
contract since 2013 and the National Purchasing Agreement and US Communities/SHI International Corp., Contract No. 2018011-02.

Contract term is from (March 1, 2018 to February 28, 2023)
It is the intent of the City of Paterson to make a contract award to SHI International Corp., for the Purchase, Delivery and Installation of Fiber Optic Connection.
The City of Paterson is permitted to join national cooperative purchasing agreements under the authority of N.J.S.A. 52:34-6.2(b)(3). 

Comments:  period ends Saturday, July 25, 2020
